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2018 – 2019  
Knights of Columbus Memorial Slideshow 

 
Worthy Grand Knight: 
 
Each year at the Ontario State Annual Convention, a room is set aside as a chapel for 
Knights and family members to spend some quiet time in front of the Holy Eucharist to 
pray.   
 
This year the chapel will be dedicated as a Memorial Chapel to remember all deceased 
Brother Knights from this fraternal year. A Memorial Slideshow will be playing during 
the weekend in the chapel for people to pray for the souls of our deceased Brothers. 
 
In order to make this slideshow, I am asking all Grand Knights to send me a PDF or JPG 
photo of any Brother Knight in your council that has passed away since January 1, 2018. 
This ensures they are included in the slideshow. 
 
Please include your deceased Brother Knight’s information on the attached form and 
forward it to my Email jandtbodnar@gmail.com by April 1, 2019.  If a photo is not 
available from the family, please send the other personal information so that they may 
be remembered on a separate slide that will contain lists names, etc. 
 
This slideshow will also play prior to the Saturday evening Convention Mass.  After the 
convention, it will be added to the www.ontariokofc.ca website. This is a new initiative 
that we hope will help us remember and pray for our deceased Brothers. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me for clarification. 
 
Vivat Jesus 
 
 
 
Joe Bodnar 
2019 Convention Director 
  
CC:  Dan Heffernan 
        State Deputy 
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